
Hi there, 
I am an Oregon resident, and I ask that you please support SB 732-2 to ban coyote killing contests in our 
state. They play a critical role in the ecosystem, and it is completely unethical. Research reveals killing 
carnivores does not protect livestock, and only counts for a fraction of a percent of livestock deaths 
(most are disease and illness) -Michelle van Hilten  
 


